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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 3:31 PM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Yip', 'Garwin; J. Stuart - NOAA Federal; Sarah Gallagher -

NOAA Federal; Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: Draft 2019 IEP Workplan for Nov. 14 Stakeholder Meeting


See attached info for ITS


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Interagency Ecological Program <iep@wildlife.ca.gov>


Date: Tue, Nov 6, 2018 at 10:24 AM


Subject: Draft 2019 IEP Workplan for Nov. 14 Stakeholder Meeting


To:


Greetings IEP Stakeholders,


Attached is the draft final IEP 2019 Annual Work Plan for your review before the November 14, 2018 IEP


Stakeholder meeting. The IEP program management team will bring this item to the IEP Directors for final


approval in December.


Just a reminder, this meeting is open to the public and all are welcome to attend. The IEP Stakeholder Meetings


are a fantastic opportunity to hear about IEP activities and projects, ask IEP scientists specific questions about


Delta science, as well as hear from our Stakeholders about their own activities and projects.


Thank you. Hope to see you there!


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814
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Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

